FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

15 May 2023
42/Par/22

Dear KG1 Parents,

As the school year continues, we would like to
provide another opportunity for you to come
into school and share in your child’s
experiences.

We wish to invite you to join your child in
school on Wednesday 17" May from
08:15am until 09:15am and share in some
organised activities with them. The children
will perform songs they have learned this the
year. This will take place in year groups; the
children will then move to their own classes to
complete activities with their parents. We hope
this will allow you to experience some of the
variety of lessons and activities that your child
has participated in during the school year.

Please enter school through the Primary gate
and then via the KG2 (Reception) entrance
where you will be greeted and directed to
KGI. If you arrive early, a waiting area will be
provided.

We look forward to you joining us on
Wednesday.

Please contact Ms Nicola Kelly, Head of
Primary via the school office if you have any
questions.

fYEO Tscin(%g: @lﬂﬂ\
rettingham Ms

Principal

ol A 3 padll i yue

algaiiye ola Suswdl el 5y10a

2023 wbe 15 :'C_ULZH

cr[,i.“ Z.bl) J)‘Yl el Jyf ;L_J}f /EAL.J‘

op oS i Ol 5 bl i el szl
O (ST Gty il e el (s
gl

slapy ¥ pg iyl (Sl ) ol Sl 3583 by
Blw 9.15 dsldi ) 8.15 aeldl or sl 17 505k
oax JUbY (35 clguss ¢ )l aazil jae 3 S Ly
G OsSem el 0l e ol s J3s Wagals 1 LY
U5y JUbYH Jazw ¢ (o dold) Raall -1l cleges
ety iy abss) jan JUSEY 8 asl Ogiall )
Bty ogpll any ity oW S e OF b 4

bl el s o AL Ly SLs &

A Al 2y I3k o dpald Jf Jgslly o, S 2
oAl 2 S (2 g ) Jide s sl o ¢
R U L} SR CC I Y

a5y

";’U‘)‘Y‘ r}g r.(TLE.U :'_Lk_..:" u_ﬁ

o Al Al sy VS [53  Jolsd 2
cohlizal B (S O5715] bl S Y

é@ 59 0,5z

elexip ol
3

FAYY 4 YYYIVYL uSa YYAYYRA 7/ +4VY 4 YYY.0) il ,.?.&.l B yaaddl VAV . ye
P.0. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae





